
 

TO: All Media/ Journalist/ Editors and Residents: 

DATE: 26 July 2019 

SUBJECT: Warning about a jobs for sale scammers. 

The Collins Chabane Local Municipality would like to warn and alert community members 

of scammers who are either calling or approaching people asking them to pay a sum of 

money in exchange of jobs at the Collins Chabane Local Municipality. 

The Municipality would like to advise community members that jobs are not for sale at 

Collins Chabane and at no stage should a person pay any amount for whatever reason in order 

to get a job. 

Collins Chabane Local Municipality always invite job seekers to apply for a variety of vacant 

positions and that is done through legitimate channels and processes.   

Even post applications, we always advise our community members to never indulge anyone 

who calls them for interviews in exchange for money until the Municipality calls them.  

If at any stage community members come across such swindlers, we request them to swiftly 

report them to the police or alert Municipality officials.   

The Municipality will immediately work with to law enforcement agencies to ensure that 

such unscrupulous individuals who take advantage of community member’s desperation for 

employment are brought to book and successfully prosecuted. 

Issued by: 

Collins Chabane Local Municipality Communications Unit.  

For More info: 

Ike Nukeri: 

072 718 5036 

Raymond Hlungwani (MJ Wa Azania) 

066 477 9695. 


